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OBJECTION TO THIS INCINORATOR.

Please mark my name as ANONYMOUS when lodging my objection.

My submission:

I am appalled that there is yet another proposal for an incinorator at Eastern Creek,
Western Sydney.

I have lived in the Blacktown council area for over 20 years, moving into the area from the
beautiful Northern Beaches. I moved to this area as I could see it was a good area to live
in. I now have a family with a wife and kids, we want the area safe to live in.

Reasons why I think this incinorator should not go ahead:

1) There has been so many people who have signed petitions, held community meetings
and raised so many concerns over many years. This should be understood and included in
this submission as a consideration in itself.
2) The location is too close to residential areas, children schools, childcare centres and age
care facilities. Some of these people are very vulnerable and susceptible to pollution. This
pollution a possibility with such a large site/ facility proposed.
3) The current facilities on the site and management have failed to keep all pollution
contained with various vapours being smelt in the local area by residents in last few years.
I have smelt some oders likely from this site in Doonside in the last few years.
4) There needs to be another site located away from residential areas if it is needed. This
site should simply not be chosen because it has been used as a 'tip' and therefore has an
existing use.
5) If small pollution particles do get out and contaminates people or properties close by
then there could be tragic consequences and potentially class actions against the
organisation and the government(s) involved.
6) If pollution does occur then this could result in lower real estate values in near by areas
and this would not be fair, especially if compensation is not provided before it is built.
7) I have not heard of any mitigation means to help people in near by suburbs cope if there
is a pollution melt down.
8) The area of Western Sydney within 15km of the site has become a tourist attraction area
such as Sydney Zoo, Western Sydney Parklands (various recreation uses), Eastern Creek
Raceway, The Collusem at Rooty Hill, The Prospect Drive In and Raging Waters. Do we
really want to threaten these businesses if there is pollution smells or worse a malfunction
the plant with fires. I say no!
‐----‐----‐
End of submission
My name just to know I live in the area of Western Sydney.

Martin Ashton
30 Bruxner place Doonside

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android

mailto:mbwashton@yahoo.com.au
mailto:legalservices@planning.nsw.gov.au
https://go.onelink.me/107872968?pid=InProduct&c=Global_Internal_YGrowth_AndroidEmailSig__AndroidUsers&af_wl=ym&af_sub1=Internal&af_sub2=Global_YGrowth&af_sub3=EmailSignature

